
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any ideas of how to make our 
school even better or would like to offer to help in school 
in some way. Our dates letter will be with you next week 
where there are lots of exciting events which I hope to 
see you there.
Kind regards, 
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Headteacher’s 
Blog 

 Friday 8th November 2019.

Art Project.
The children in KS 2 will be working with local artist John 
Craggs to create some artwork for our school grounds next 
week so watch this space.
Leadership and Management
I have greatly enjoyed working with children and staff in Early 
Years, Class 2 and 3 so far this term as  part of my 
Headteachers role in monitoring and supporting the 
improvement of standards and now look forward to working  
alongside staff in Class 1. I will be particularly focusing on 
Special Educational Needs and how children read so please 
could  all parents to keep listening to your children read 
regularly and to sign their Reading Record. 

Thanks to John Deere 
Limited
Our Early Years Class now 
have a lovely selection of 
outdoor equipment/ ride 
on toys which we have 
managed to purchase or 
have had donated. Thank 
you to Richard Charleton 
and John Deere Ltd who 
have donated this fantastic 
tractor.

PTA Fundraising
Air Ambulance Bags
Bags have gone home via the 
children and should be delivered 
to our usual places soon. Please 
drop off to school on Monday 
11th November during the 
morning. 
Christmas Fayre - tonight  
Friday 8th November
Lots of local businesses are 
joining us for what looks to be a 
fantastic night. Please join us  
6-8p.m. in school.
PTA Bag Pack - Saturday
14th December. Children aged 
8 and over can pack as well as 
parents or families of younger 
children. 
Please support us where you can 
as every penny directly benefits 
the children.

Reminders - 
After School Clubs will be on 
Mondays and Thursdays this half 
term. 
Aldi  sports stickers wanted - 
please send into school before 
14th November.


